
Dear Member, 

As you are aware, Phase 1 of Governor Abbott’s plan to re-open businesses across Texas was launched 
today.  While we want nothing more than to see each of you at the Club, the safety of our members and 
staff are of the utmost importance.  After careful consideration from Management and the Board of 
Directors, the Club will resume dining operations at a later date, as conditions allow. 

We have all seen that specific dates are difficult to determine, as day to day is very fluid; however it is 
our goal to open doors as soon as overall safety concerns and restrictions begin to level off and we see a 
resurgence in Downtown.  Management has devised a plan that will also begin re-opening in phases to 
ensure that we are meeting the needs of the membership.  The Club’s plan will adhere to guidelines 
presented by Governor Abbott, in accordance with social distancing, occupancy limitations, table 
spacing and other safety measures.  These guidelines will be communicated to the membership prior to 
each phase launch.    

With the capacity limitations in effect for Phase 1 and Phase 2 of the plan, we regret that we will not be 
able to share our traditional Mother’s Day Brunch with you all; however we ask that you join us virtually 
on social media and tag us @petroleumclubofhouston and share your Mother’s Day photos. 

Although currently closed, please know that our staff is working diligently behind the scenes updating, 
improving and refreshing our Club for your return.  We will also be sending out a survey soon that will 
assist us in better accommodating you.  The Annual Meeting will take place this year via Zoom at the 
end of the month.  We will also implement electronic balloting/voting this year to elect our new Board 
of Directors.  Stay tuned for more details.  

We have been overwhelmed with your support and we thank all of you that have elected to participate 
in the Double Dues Program.  Great things are on the horizon for the Petroleum Club and we thank you 
for your continued support.  

  

Stay well and stay safe, 

Jeremie Millwee 

General Manager 


